
 

 

 
 
 
March 16, 2011 
 
Doug Bradshaw 
3140 Flagler 
Key West, Florida 33040 
 
Re: Pending Name Change 
 
Dear Mr. Bradshaw: 
 
The City Commission of the City of Key West (City) during the March 15, 2011 Commission 
meeting approved the PBS&J task order for the construction monitoring at Smathers Beach.   
 
I would like to inform the City effective April 1, 2011, PBS&J will officially become Atkins 
North America, Inc. as a result of an acquisition that took place in 2010.  The Federal Tax ID 
number, banking information, insurance coverages and company management, however, will 
remain unchanged.  This letter is to provide notice of the pending name change. 
 
Please advise as to what steps will be necessary to make the change effective with the City as 
this will effect legal and financial matters pertaining to the existing Resolution 11-051 between 
the City and PBS&J.  We recently submitted the updated W-9 form to the City. 
 
We highly value our relationship with the City and will continue to provide the kind of service 
that the City expects and deserves.  Please let me know if you have any questions or concerns.  I 
can be reached at 305-514-3387. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Adam R. Gelber 
Group Manager 


